
Welcome from Our CEO

All of us here at Guardian Credit Union thank you for stopping by to learn more about our story. 
Included in that ‘us’ are all of our members, for we take the credit union industry motto of “people 
helping people” to heart. Each new member helps to strengthen this great credit union and we invite 
you to be a part of this movement.

You’ll find a financial institution offering outstanding products and one that also takes special care in 
providing meaningful service to our members. This service starts with our volunteer Board of Directors. 
That’s a big difference from the banks who have paid boards. Another big difference is there are no 
shareholders as each member is an owner. So when the credit union has a great year, each member has 
an opportunity to share in that success through lower loan rates, higher dividend rates and other special 
‘give-backs.’

I invite you, all of our members invite you, to take a look around the website, visit a branch and 
experience the Guardian Credit Union difference for yourself. We hope to welcome you as a member 
soon.

Sincerely,

Heath Harrell
President/CEO




